June 2019
Dear 4™ Grader,

Welcome to 4th grade in the Lighthouse!l My name is Mr.
Cheney and I'm very excited to be your 4™ grade teacher. Let me
fell you a little about myself. I have been teaching fourth grade
at Malletts Bay School for 20 years. I live in South Burlington
with my wife and three children. In the summer, I work odd jobs,
and spend time with my children running, going to the beach,
fishing, bike riding, and reading. How about you, how do you
spend your summer? Be ready to tell me on the first day of
school!

Although it may seem difficult to think about school now,
fall will be here before you know it! Below, I have listed some
supplies - all supplies are optional, I will supply anything you don't
have - that may be helpful o have once we get started:

pencils (3 dozen or more) box of Kleenex
whiteboard eraser 3-ring binder (13 inch)
dividers (5-pack) glue stick

highlighter dry erase marker
headphones Small pencil box

I will provide you with other needed supplies.

I am looking forward to a fun year together filled with lots
of exciting activities, challenges, learning, and laughter. Enjoy
your summer, read, study your math facts (xtramath.org), and T'll
see you in August!

Sincerely,

Mr. Cheney



